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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate

March 23, 1995

Mr. Steven Mangigian
Chairman, Parish Council
4578 Gregory Road
Dexter, MI 48130

Dear Mr. Mangigian:

As we prepare to leave for the Holy See and the Catholical
election, I wanted to acknowledge your letter regarding my visit
to Ann Arbor in January.

It was both an enjoyable and productive weekend and I commend you
all for the efforts expended in bringing the young people of our
church together.

Please keep us advised of the arrangements you make regarding the
celebration of services for the Ann Arbor community. Be sure to
contact the Very Reverend Father Haigazoun Najarian, the Vicar
General of the schedule and who will be celebrating Badarak.

We wish you continued success and pray to our Lord that all your
work be fruitful endeavors.

With prayers,
Ak »K-&WMM‘OGJ'—(

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian
Primate
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